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It’s great to see everyone back after a lovely sunny half term. This is our last half term 

in year 2 and it’s always very busy, full of exciting learning! 

What have we been learning 

This week we have been creating our own characters and writing character descriptions using sub 

headings and super noun phrases to describe them, definitely using our ELLI powers of imagination. It has 

also given us a great opportunity to use our apostrophes! 

In maths we have recapped a lot of our previous learning from the year and using our reasoning skills to 

solve tricky word problems and questions. 

Puzzlewood 

What a super trip we had yesterday! The sun was shining and we were able to explore the beautiful groups 

and magnificent natural beauty of the forest.  
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Next Week 

 

We will be writing thank you letters to Puzzlewood. 

 

In science we will be looking at what plants need to 

survive by starting an investigation.  

 

 

Important information  

 

Please remember hats and water bottles for these 

glorious sunny days. 

 

Sports day 26th June (reserve 28th June) 

 
 


